Welcome to our Office

Thank you for choosing Shaughnessy Dental for your dental health needs. We are committed to offering
you the best dentistry and care possible. The Patient/Dentist relationship is based upon understanding
the need for treatment required to optimize your dental health. Our Office fees for services will vary
between the standard dental fee guide set out by the College of Dental Surgeons of B.C. Be assured;
we do our best to inform you of your financial estimates prior to performing any dental procedures.

Insurance:

As a courtesy to our patients, our office is able to submit to most participating dental insurance plans. As
a dental office, we do not have a contract with your insurance company, therefore it is your
responsibility to understand your insurance coverage and update our office with any changes to your
insurance plan. Your Dentist will recommend treatment they see necessary, not treatment that follows
your dental insurance coverage. Any amount that is not covered by your insurance is the responsibility
of the patient.

Appointments:

Your appointment time is reserved specifically for you. If you are not able to attend your scheduled
appointment, our office asks that you provide us with a minimum of 2 business days notice. Short
notice cancellations or not attending your appointment affect us and our other patients whé‘are waiting
to be treated. If short notice cancellations or "no shows" of appointments arise there will be a $75.00
fee applied to your account.

The Doctors and staff at Shaughnessy Dental look forward to taking care of your oral health needs.
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